
Good morning families!!!  Below is a link of resources that our interventionists put together to share 

with families.  Please check it out.  Thank you, Ms. Beth Warren!  

http://cityschoolsteachers.net/i_n_s_t_r_u_c_t_i_o_n_a_l_t_e_c_h/home_to_school_connections/hom

e_parents/m_c_s_intervention_resources 

Our faculty and staff will be zooming today to plan next week’s optional activities that will be posted on 

our website Monday morning.  We hope that these options have been helpful and beneficial for our 

students.   

Have a great long holiday weekend and stay safe!!! 

Kristina Maddux 
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